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Dear Seniors:

It gives me great pleasure to extend to each member of the Class of 1966 warm
congratulations on the happy occasion of his graduation from St, Francis College.
The Board of Trustees, the faculty and the administration join me in this message
of good wishes.

A special word of congratulations is due the editorial staff of the 1966 Franciscan.
The theme of the Yearbook examines the recent physical transition of the college
from Butler Street to Remsen Street. However, as you so well indicate, the fun-
damental objective of the college has not changed - St. Francis College continues
to offer the opportunity for an education that will fit the graduates to live well in
the City of Man and eventually in the City of God.

The Class of 1966 is unusual for it entered the Butler Street building in 1962, witnessed
the conversion of the building to a science center in 1963, and the transfer of the latter
to the Civic Center in 1965. This class is one of the few to know both the "old St.
Francis" and the "new St. Francis."

It is my prayerful wish that each member of the class of 1966 will emulate all that is
good in the traditions of the "old St. Francis,” and will create many more worthy
traditions for the graduates of the "new St. Francis" who will pass through the portals
of Remsen Street.

Graduates, yours is a great challenge! | have every confidence that you will meet
this challenge with much success.

God bless each of you.
Sincerely yours,

Brother Urban Gonnoud, O.S.F.
President
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